January 29, 2010

To: Interested Parties
Re: Cobra Construction Company

We have worked on several multi-family projects with Cobra Construction
Company and have found their professionalism and knowledge of providing
a complete building envelope system to be excellent. Their projects are
well managed to insure a timely delivery. Their field staff is thoroughly
trained in water-intrusion prevention so we know with confidence our repair
details are being followed. We would highly recommend them as a
contractor to work with any Homeowners’ Association or Property Manager
who needs guidance in detail review with competitive pricing of their
remediation project.

Sincerely,

e

ert Steimer
Reserve Consultants Ltd, President
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